
      

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Closed for Bridge Replacement 

 

Hackney Road (Monday, August 19, 2024) -   Beginning Monday, August 26th, weather permitting, 

Hackney Rd. will be closed for a bridge replacement (CLI-CR53-2.15).   This bridge is located between 

Stingley Rd. and Hurley Rd. in Chester Township, Clinton County.  The last address accessible from the 

from the north (Hurley Rd.) is 2378 Hackney Rd.  There are no addresses between Stingley Rd. and the 

project. 

 

The project is anticipated to take six weeks, weather permitting. 

 

The coordinates of the closure are: 83°54'09"W  39°32’32”N 

 

 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
The Office of the Clinton County Engineer 

Jeffrey B. Linkous, P.E., P.S. 

1326 Fife Avenue 

Wilmington, OH 45177 

(937) 382-2078 

www.clintoncountyengineer.org 
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http://www.clintoncountyengineer.org/

